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NEW HORSES IN THE MUSEUM

On 12th  of April  2018 Lublin Landscape Park Complex, Branch in Janów Lubelski gave three
stallions to the Museum according to the cooperation between the institutions.

The animals will definitely make the livestock of the Open-Air Village Museum more diverse and
their presence will enrich the image of the old rural homesteads presented in the Museum.
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